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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Copenhaver, James J <james.copenhaver@usbank.com>
Sent: Monday, January 18, 2021 3:15 PM
To: Assessments (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Assessment: 218303, 200164, 218304. 218300

I have another one, again I have no idea what this is about… 
Assessment: 218300 April 22nd to May 21 2020 
 
This is excessive.  
 
I have no idea what an Excessive use of Inspection or Abatement Service for Property code Violation billed nor what this 
is about (There is nothing to indicate what this is about): 
 
218304 August 26 to September 21, 2020  March 21 3:30 PM Hearing) 
218303 July 23 to Aug 21, 2020   (Feb 24 2021 at 3:30 PM Hearing) 
 
Nor the 200164 Delinquent Garbage bill ( I’m up to date with my garage service)  (March 3 2021 3:30 PM hearing) 
 
Please combine these meeting so I don’t have to use my personal time to address these bills(that appear to be 
fraudulent or frivolous) separately in three different meeting,  
 
 
James Copenhaver | Vice President – USBI Investment Products 
C: 651.260.6851 (Preferred) 
O: 651.466.8031 | James.Copenhaver@USBank.com 
 
U.S. Bancorp Investments, Inc. 
U.S. Bank Center 
101 E. 5th Street, 11th Floor | St. Paul | MN | 55101 | EP-MN-S11W 
www.usbank.com 
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